KKTR; Costa Mesa, California; 1650 kHz:

35316 N. Moose Point Road
Grand Rapids, Minnesota 55744

July 27, 1999

John Sampson
35316 N. Moose Point Road
Grand Rapids, Minnesota 55744

Dear Mr.Sampson:

This is a confimnation that your reception of KKTR ON September 13,

1998 has been acknowledged. As always we thank you for listening,
and welcome your comments and suggestions. Please in the future feel

free to contact us whenever you have comments.

Sincerely,

Tom White
Chief engineer



